Annual Parochial Church Meeting (APCM)

Wednesday 3rd May, 7.30pm in the Church Hall. 
The meeting will be chaired by the Rural Dean, Revd. Paul Taylor.
Annual Reports have been sent out electronically.   For those not with email, please take a hard copy available in both churches today. The documents are also available to view on our website.  

We are still looking for Churchwardens, Lay Members to serve on the PCC and Deanery Synod Representatives.  If you are interested and/or would like to know more please talk to one of the Churchwardens.

Before Revd. Becky went off sick she had planned on asking for your thoughts on the general direction of the parish.  The Churchwardens have decided to go ahead with this request, as it would provide her with the information she wanted, and be one task less for her on her return.

Revd. Becky would like you to think over the coming weeks, about the general direction of travel of the parish over the next 12-18 months.   For example, are there any activities/services that you might like to see started, changed or curtailed (bearing in mind that if we are to start something new, that may well need existing activities/service patterns to change or cease in order to achieve it – but not forgetting change can be a positive thing).   How are we to attract parts of the community which are currently under (or not) represented in our congregations or whose needs are not met in the activities/services we offer. Alongside this, are there any significant anniversaries or events that we might want to celebrate/commemorate and if so, how (eg. the 100th anniversary of the Armistice)?

Please bring your ideas, suggestions and comments to the APCM, where there will be the opportunity during the evening for discussion.   Anyone unable to make the meeting can forward their thoughts to the PCC Secretary – Linda Baker for inclusion on the night.
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Sunday 30th April

St.George’s Patronal Festival

WELCOME! A special welcome if you are visiting, or a newcomer. 
Please do speak to a sides-person or one of the clergy after the service so we can greet you more personally!
You are invited to receive communion with us. If you would prefer a prayer of blessing, please bring a book with you.
If you would like to receive communion in your pew please let a sides-person know before we begin. 

Should you wish to support the church financially there are gift aid envelopes, or alternatively you may prefer to give to the collection during the offertory hymn. The money goes towards the work of the Parish. 5% of this collection will support other Christian charities. 

COLLECT:
God of Hosts, who so kindled the flame of love in your servant George that he bore witness to the risen Lord by his life and by his death;
give us the same faith and power of love

that we who rejoice in his triumphs, 

may come to share with him the fullness of the resurrection;

who is alive and reigns with you,

in the unity of Holy Spirit, one God, now and forever.  Amen.

READINGS:

2 Timothy 2: 3-13

(P209)



John 15: 18-21

(P106)
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Would you please PRAY for: 
· St.George’s Church and it’s congregation as it celebrates its Patronal Festival.

· the Anglican Cycle of Prayer in particular Nandyal - (South India). 
· the Porvoo Communion and the Church of Sweden in particular the Diocese of Gothenburg.
· the Scottish Episcopal Church in particular the Diocese of Glasgow and Galloway. 

· the Episcopal Church in South Sudan and Sudan and the  Most Revd. Dr Daniel Deng Bul Yak, Archbishop of South Sudan and Sudan, and Bishop of Juba, Bishop Fraser Yugu Elias, assistant in the diocese of Juba.
· all the parishes in the Purbeck Deanery.
· Wiltshire Council and our Salisbury District Councillors.
· those who live in Old Street and Watersmeet Road.
· those who are sick, and all who care for them, especially  John Rumens, Gary Turner, David Slater, Rachel Woods, Irene Wells, Sister Theresa Mary, George Mussellwhite, Brian Glover, Malcolm Sturgiss and Revd.Becky Roberts. 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Christian Aid Week 14th – 20th May. 

Collectors bags with envelopes will be in both churches next Sunday  (7th). We do badly need a few more collectors. If you feel this is something you could do please ring me on 501200 after May 4th. Thanks. Katharine Callard. 
Rogation Walk – Sunday 21st May

Walk will be leaving St.George’s after the morning service and arriving back at All Saints for 3.00pm Evensong. 
IT’S THAT TIME OF YEAR AGAIN! – Attendance Surveys!!

Please could you put a tick by your name on the lists provided.  If you are a visitor, someone new to our church or simply not on the list, please could you fill in one of the slips available.   Your help with this is much appreciated.

PARISH DIARY
No Tuesday or Wednesday morning prayer until further notice.
TODAY 

12.30pm 
Patronal Lunch in the Church Hall.
TUESDAY - 2nd May 2017 
1.00pm
Bible Study in the Meeting Room.
WEDNESDAY - 3rd May 2017
9.30pm
St.George’s Toddlers in the Church Hall.

11.00am 
Holy Communion at Brympton.

7.30pm
 APCM in the Church Hall.
THURSDAY - 4th May 2017 
10.00am
Communion at St.George’s. 
10.45am
Parish Prayer Meeting at 20 Middle Street.
7.30pm
Bible Study at Brympton.

SATURDAY - 6th May 2017
10.00am
Coffee at All Saints.
12.00noon
Interment at All Saints.

SUNDAY - 7th May 2017
8.00am 
Communion at All Saints.
9.30am
Holy Communion at St.George’s.

11.00am
All Age Worship at All Saints.

6.30pm
Evensong at St.George’s.

TWO FILMS

Thursday 4th May, 7.00 for 7.30pm at Sarum College.

THE FORGOTTEN

Palestinian refugees in the Lebanon

CHILDREN IN CHAINS

Abuse of Palestinian children in the

Israeli Military Court System
Films organised by Sarum Concern for Israel/Palestine
Followed by discussion with Jon Pullman, filmmaker.
